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Our beloved sister, Linda Lee Marchant Perry, 

passed peacefully into the Spiritual World at 

8:05 AM EST. Her three daughters and 

longtime friend were in attendance. 

 

On Friday February 19th, 2016 there will be a 

National Seonghwa. Flowers may be sent to: 

 

Fort Lincoln Funeral Home 

3401 Bladensburg Road 

Brentwood, MD 20722 

 

Cards and Donations may be sent to: 

 

Maio Perry 

122 Via D'Este, apt. 503 

Delray Beach, FL 33445 

 

Whoever plans to attend the time is still being 

decided. The reception will be held at the 

Washington Times Banquet Hall. 

 

National Seonghwa Prayer Condition: 

 

Nanette Doroski, Linda's best friend before the church and her spiritual mother is helping with the 

organizing of a chain prayer that is supposed to happen 24 hours around the clock until the Seonghwa 

which is 11 days from now. Some members are taking one slot, others are taking several. The most 

important hours that must be covered are 1am to 4am.  

 

Please email Nanette at lovethefamily@gmail.com or you call Nanette to input your volunteer prayer 

time, or you can go to GoogleCock and put in the times you can volunteer to pray. Please learn this new 

technology so we can use in for future Seonghwas. Please open the link below and type in your name; we 

can have two or more praying at the same time. 

 

Nanette Doroski 


